Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

001p Micholitz to Sander




Vigan, Provincia del Hocos Sur, Luzon

16th November 1882

Dear Mr. Sander,

I trust you received my letter of the 29th last, and I would like to tell you something about my continued travels.

On the 3th November I departed from Manila then we had to spend 8 days in quarantine before we were able to continue our journey. Arrived here on the 13th November and as luck would have it, on the day before there was an outbreak of cholera, and rather widespread. In my current quarters, someone died the day before yesterday. Now all access to the Province del Abra has been blocked and  there is a mandatory quarantine of 20 days. To return to Manila meant losing £20 and 4 weeks, therefore I have decided to enter into quarantine tomorrow because there is nothing to be found in this province. I have to go there to get the two Cypripediums. However, I have the hope, based on experience, to be able to shorten the quarantine by application of a few dollars, I close in the hope to bring you good news very soon.

With best wishes for your well-being I remain

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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